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September 2017
Dear Parent/Carer

When children start school, one of the most important skills they need is to be able to communicate. 

In Nursery, we support communication through teaching children songs and rhymes and encouraging them to listen and respond to stories.  We encourage them to talk about the things they notice in the world around them, and to ask questions.  These skills are vital to ensuring young children are ready for school.

We would now like to offer your child the opportunity to take part in Early Talk Boost.  This is a nine week programme that focuses on the skills outlined above, and will prepare him/her well for Reception.  The programme involves three 20 minute small group sessions each week in school, and a weekly Jake and Tizzy book to share with your child at home.

Part of the programme is the partnership between parents and the school.  With your support, the programme will give your child the best possible start.  If you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to ask.

Please complete and return the form below, agreeing to support this programme at home.

Yours faithfully

Mrs Smith

Nursery Teacher

Name of child …………………………………………………….................................................(Nursery)
I agree to support my child by sharing the book provided

Signed (parent/carer) …………………………………………………………    Date …………………..

                                    please print name
�








Firthmoor Primary School is an exempt charity. It is a company limited by guarantee.

Registered in England and Wales with company number 8027879. Registered office as above.
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